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From: George Madgwick 

Sent: 19 July 2022 17:13

To: Licensing

Cc: Claire Humphreys; Briony Appletree; Abigail Toms; David Ingram; Phil Tidridge

Subject: Re: Additional information for Wicks hearing 25 July 2022

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

In relation to the sub-committee meeting due next Monday in relevance our review for PREM 

764 I would like to note to things to present to the committee. 

Firstly Emily Strudwick will no longer be attending however I will be now bringing, with your permission, 

our branch manager Christopher Dike (who has been present for every event night since we started). I will 

share the paperwork with him. 

Secondly can you please add that we will be offering and happy to accept the following conditions to our 

license:- 

1) Bottle Bins will not be emptied between the hours of 2000 - 0900.

2) Live or Recorded music will only be licensed for 1 event per week exceeding no longer than two hours

per event.

3) In addition to the 1 event per week the following special days will also be granted a live and recorded

music event; Valentines Day, Mothers Day, Fathers Day, Christmas Eve, New Years Eve.

4) Live and recorded music can only take place between the hours of 1800 - 2200 during it's 1 event per

week allowance.

Please confirm you've received this and it's been added to the paperwork. 

I will be submitting a number of supporting documents within the next few days to also be added, if 

possible. I will ensure you have these no later than close of play Thursday 

George 
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